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Hi Matthew
 
RE: Response to notice of Amendment C232melt
 
Thank you for providing notice of Amendment C232.
 
In response to the information the following amendments are suggested to improve clarity with
the PSP document:
 

The non-government school has been removed from properties 33 and 34 and the amount
of non-government school land has been added to increase the active open space amount.

  Non-Govt School Active Open Space
Property 33 0.08 2.72 2.80
Property 34 0.21 5.18 5.39

 
The exhibited PSP Plan 6 Land Use Budget Plan still visually identifies the land uses going
over properties 33 and 34.
Plan 6 should be amended for consistency with Table 2 Property Specific Land Use Budget.

 
 
Please contact me if you seek further clarification or would like to discuss further,
 
Kind regards
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